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May 8, 2024

Scott Coble

Social Work

 

Congratulations!

 
Each semester my office contacts graduating students to invite them to identify
individuals from MTSU’s faculty, staff or administration who significantly
contributed to their success while at the University. The students are told that
letters of appreciation will be sent to those that they identify to recognize their
service to students and the University community.

You were cited as a person at MTSU who makes a real difference to our students.
The students’ responses are their way of recognizing you for your influence on
and commitment to their development. Since the students are not required to
sign their nominations, this anonymous gesture should be considered as the
sincerest form of compliment.

You should feel a true sense of accomplishment in the knowledge that your efforts
at MTSU have not gone unnoticed by this semester’s graduates. It is commitment
such as yours that enhances our students’ academic and personal development.

On behalf of the students at MTSU, thank you for meeting their needs with such
dedication. And from the Division of Student Affairs, thank you for all you do to
make MTSU the outstanding university that it is.

 

Sincerely,
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Sarah E. Sudak
Interim Vice President for Student Affairs
   and Dean of Students
 

 


